
Date Issued:  May 4, 2021

Notice Type: Product Discontinuation

Product Type: DL080 and DL180

Change Notification Summary

Products Affected

DL080 No direct replacement product

DL180 No direct replacement product

Inventory Action

None Required. 

Should you need support, please contact Ai Customer Service or Sales.

Installed Product Action

None Required

May 4, 2021 June 3, 2021

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION
Ai PCN No: 158

May 4, 2021 June 3, 2021

Advanced illumination (Ai) is discontinuing the sale of the DL080 and DL180 Dome Lights. Critical components used in the 

designs of the DL080 and DL180 are no longer available, forcing us to cease their production. For large inspections requiring 

diffuse illumination, we recommend the DL071 and FDXXYY Series. 

Please contact our sales department if you have any questions or concerns.  

Replacement Product     Old PN Last Ship DateLast Order Date

F-SAL-002


